
COLCHESTER PUBLIC SCHOOLS  
BACON ACADEMY  

COLCHESTER, CONNECTICUT 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

REQUEST  FOR PROPOSALS #BA-123 
***ADDENDUM*** 

 
 

HIGH SCHOOL  
YEARBOOK SERVICES 

 
 

 
JANUARY 11, 2021 



 
This addendum is correcting one small typo that was written in the Bacon Academy 
Request for Proposals #BA-123 for High School Yearbook services that was released 
on January 11th, 2021. In the “INTRODUCTION” statement, it states, “​Bacon Academy 
is seeking proposals from qualified companies to provide high school yearbook services 
and school picture services in accordance  with this Request for Proposal.​”  This 
statement is not accurate; Bacon Academy is only requesting proposals for high school 
yearbook services.  We are ​NOT​ requesting proposals for school picture services.  We 
have a current school picture provider which we are happy working with and have no 
desire to sever our agreement with them.  
 
Everything else in the proposal is accurate.  We will not be extending or changing any 
deadlines as a result of this addendum.  
 
 


